
 

Caton Poor’s Land Charity 

In 1724, Edward Fincham left land to be used to benefit people in need living in this parish.  

The land is let out for grazing and fishing, and the proceeds are distributed annually by the 

Parish Council.  This year (2024) there is also a donation from The Link, which has increased 

the money in this fund. These small grants are distributed every December. 

Your application will be treated in confidence. 

APPLICATION 

Name:  

Date of Birth: 

Address (including post code): 

 

How many people are in your household?: 

Please tell us why you need this grant: 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: 

Date 

The completed form must be returned by Saturday 30th November 2024. 

Please hand in completed forms at the Victoria Institute Caton, marked Parish Council – 

Poor’s Land.  

Payment is by cheque, and cheques will be posted out in good time for Christmas. 


